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Coming Up (Lord Willing) 

Feb. 20—Mike Snavely—Lost Secrets of Ancient 

Civilizations  

Mar. 19—Steve Law—Location of Mount Sinai  

Apl. 16—Jay Seegert—TBD  

Dinosaur Fossils: From Dirt To Display: The Journey of a Dinosaur Bone  
Tuesday January 16, 2024, 7:00 PM, Univ. of Northwestern, Totino Fine Arts Center, Room F2106 

Have you ever looked at a dinosaur skeleton on display in a museum and wondered how it 
got there? How do we know where to dig for dinosaur bones? Join us as we explore the 
journey from finding to displaying a fossil and every precise step along the way.  

David Mikkelson has over 15 years of experience excavating and preparing fossils. He is the 
owner of Everything Fossil, which supplies many creation museums around the United 
States with quality fossils and paleontological services. He lives in Texas with his wife, Sara, 
and their three-year-old son. 

Updates at www.tccsa.tc All meetings free and open to the public. 

Have you considered ... 

 ...the beauty of blizzards? They are full of snowflakes. The average complex 
snowflake is made up of 100 ice crystals. The number of ways these crystals can be arranged is 
staggering; if you do the math, the number of possibilities is greater than the total atoms in the 
universe. Thus, it's unlikely that any two complex snow crystals, since the Flood of Noah’s time, have 
ever looked completely alike. God is still giving us new design possibilities today. So, the next time it 
snows, catch a snowflake on your dark mitten and look close at the new design God has given us. 

 …. stop and consider God’s wonders. Job 37:14  

Welcome to 2024 
Last year we celebrated 50 years of TCCSA. We thank everyone who attends and/or watches our programs in 

person or on Zoom/YouTube or Rumble. The past 3 years had some difficult times with shut-downs and travel 

restrictions. This year we will have more in-person meetings, currently we have 10 speakers scheduled and 9 

will be here in person.  

This newsletter mostly goes to people who don’t have email so they probably don’t have access to the internet 

but be aware we are reaching the world with programs you watch in person. Most of our income comes from 

offerings collected at our meetings. Thank you for your generosity which makes possible world-class speakers 

presenting cutting-edge information. 

We plan to continue until Jesus returns or He leads in a different direction. Your prayers are an important part 

of this ministry.  

http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html


TCCSA's STATEMENT OF BELIEF 

We believe in God: The Father, Son and Holy Spirit. We believe that the Bible is the inspired Word of God, and that all of its assertions are 

historically and scientifically true in the original autographs; this means that the account of origins in Genesis is a factual presentation of actual 

historical truths. We believe that the origin of matter and all basic types of living things, including man, came about through direct creative acts of 

God during the six-day creation week described in Genesis. Whatever biological changes have occurred since the creation week have accomplished 

only changes within the created kinds.  We believe that the great flood described in Genesis, commonly referred to as the Noachian Flood, was an 

historic event, world-wide in extent and effect. We accept the account of the special creation of Adam and Eve as the first man and woman. Their 

subsequent fall into sin, by disobedience of God's direct command, is the basis for our belief in the necessity of a Savior for all mankind. Therefore, 

we believe that Jesus Christ is our Lord and only Savior and that personal faith in Him is necessary for salvation.  

 

  I want to become a member of TCCSA and I subscribe to the Statement of Belief.                          

        (Calendar year membership dues are $20.00. Students do not pay dues.)                                                      

 

  I want to renew my membership in TCCSA (note dues above).                                                                 
  
  Mail newsletter                                  E-mail newsletters and updates                                                        
 

 

  I want to make a donation to help promote Creation Science. 

  TCCSA ___________________Adventure Safaris____________________ 
 

NAME__________________________________________________E-Mail__________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 

 
STREET___________________________________________________________CITY/STATE/ZIP_____________________________________________________ 

E-Mail:  david-johnson@usfamily.net 
 

Mail:    TCCSA 

           6300 Georgia Ave. N.  

           Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-2526 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re on Facebook www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts  
TCCSA is on Instagram: @tccsa_tc and on Twitter: @TCCSA_TC. TCCSA programs 
are on YouTube & Rumble—links at www.tccsa.tc. DVDs are also available 

Important Business 

At the January meeting we have our bi-annual election for the TCCSA executives. All paid-up members 
will be given a ballot for the president, treasurer and secretary positions. Current office holders are 
listed on page 1 of this newsletter.  

In 2023 we averaged 69 people attending our meetings. Most attended in person with the rest on 
Zoom during the meeting. After the meetings the programs are placed on YouTube and Rumble where 
anyone at any time from any place can view the programs. Some programs are watched tens of 
thousands of times but most get hundreds of views in the first year and continue to be watched for 
years. 

We currently have a team of young people working on a redesign of our website. The new layout will 
be using modern software that will be easier to update for those who keep it up-to-date. We are 
grateful to those who are volunteering their time and knowledge to make it better.  

The University of Northwestern allows us to use their facilities and staff without cost and we are most 
grateful to them. This allows us to use our limited resources to provide the best speakers we can find. 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/TCCSA/110571272303973?ref=ts
http://tccsa.tc/fair/index.html

